
Look out your window for 
the parade of Head Start cars 

driving through your 
neighborhood! 

The finalized route will be sent out on Thursday afternoon. If 
you need to leave your house to observe the parade, please 

wear a mask and maintain 6 ft. of social distance.

HEAD START DRIVE-BY PARADE
Friday, May 29th

1 - 4 PM

WAY 
TO GO!

We are so proud of 
Head Start families for 

finishing the school year. 
We miss you so much!

MAKE 
SOME NOISE!

Clap, cheer, stomp and shoutas the paradedrives by.

Please note: Children 0 - 2 years old should not wear masks. 


